PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office 861-5301 08 July, 2016

BIDS RECEIVED FOR WOODBINE GENERATOR PROJECT

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of Woodbine has received bids on July 7 for the purchase and installation of a New Emergency Generator for the Woodbine Municipal Building.

Bidders were: Multi-Temp Mechanical, Inc., \$133,990; Scalfo Electric, Inc., \$127,800; Janney Electric, Inc., \$80,462.50.

Funding for this project was received from the Federal Emergency Management Agency through the State Hazard Mitigation Office New Jersey Office of Emergency Management.

"Bid documents are being reviewed by the Borough Engineer's Office for compliance and recommendations to Mayor and Council. We anticipate taking action on this contract at our July Council meeting,' stated Mayor Pikolycky.